
February 7, 2018 

THIS SUNDAY
February 11, 2018

 
10:30 a.m.,   What's a Church For?

The Rev. Christine Robinson, Pulpit Guest
  

Music: UU Choir, John Danis, Betsy Kepes
Greeters: Esther Oey, Jean Williams-Bergen, Steve & Cara Coffin

Worship Associate: The Rev. James Galasinski
Social Hour Hosts: Sara Ricalton, Becky Van de Water, 

Todd Moe & Paul Siskind
Collection Counters: Pat Gengo, Tim Opdyke

February Kitchen Cabinet Advisor: Margaret Harloe

THE WEEK AHEAD 
 

Thursday, February 8 
7:00 p.m., Worship Committee Meeting             

 
Friday, February 9

5:30 p.m., Mission Commission Workshop

Sunday, February 11
9:15 a.m., Get Acquainted Coffee

10:30 a.m., Worship & Children's RE
 

Monday, February 12
Noon, Mindfulness Meditation

7:00 p.m., Social Action Committee Meeting
 

Tuesday, February 13
4:30 p.m., Welcoming Committee Meeting
7:00 p.m., Second Tuesday Chalice Meeting

Wednesday, February 14
4:30 p.m., Handbell Choir Practice

7:00 p.m., UU Men's Group

CHURCH NEWS

 Guest at Your Table: Please remember to return your boxes this Sunday,
February 11. There will also be a social action special offering to support the
program during worship.  Memo those checks!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Y4-JBbhqIM1USO6FVWO7EygNaVjth-G_YB9J6F-it5JmppqeoyxcxS6mkYOVoXQIGbu3hj_LtYUjkypUyNJV8-rL1rMZHFS6XeN5uNfj0z-fBT8DidcOzcs8grTPhljWCj8GqETHcoOecnme9xNpIdGjmVAuVbHjLA1jUe_kKxxmpTTvwCBrxd5G1_G0qvnnCg7QStBQ7Hxoje9IP2jNtA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Y4-JBbhqIM1USO6FVWO7EygNaVjth-G_YB9J6F-it5JmppqeoyxcxcWSBYlRhvdYNl03GnKvf3vbnz7rOeWO-agEmw31JB7dknTW8XwzKH922zZwNaguNjVc9VG5BdHgxnozXtq6a-6LkmZA2gaouhQHZYn9SXF6rOvVnZNrG7OVW9p_M92apFluDiaeFyfi0RnMaPYsQupf433UnZdMdA==&c=&ch=


 

Winter Potlucks: Check out the list of winter potlucks scheduled so far this
year and sign up during social hour or email Sara to attend as a guest.
 
Mission Commission Workshop: The Rev. Christine Robinson will lead us
in exercises to help us develop our new mission statement in a fun and
interactive way on Friday, February 9 at 5:30 p.m. Email Sara to let us know
you're coming if you haven't already signed up.   
 
Get Acquainted Coffee: The Welcoming committee invites new members
and visitors to join them on Sunday, February 11 at 9:15 a.m. for coffee and
snacks. 

Annual Sledding Party: The time has come! Join us Sunday afternoon on
the SUNY Canton hill. Bring your sleds and warm clothes. We'll have the
cookies and hot cocoa.

UUA Conference on Racial Justice: Kenny Wiley will be leading an
experiential workshop on Saturday, February 24 from 9 a.m. - 4 p.m. in
Buffalo, NY. Some of our members, including James, plan to attend so there is
a chance for carpooling and also possible home hospitality. Email the office
if you are interested. 
 
Coots Library is Making Room: Check the book cart in the Romer Room
for withdrawn books that are now free for you to take home and enjoy.   

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS
a

 

This Sunday: Our children and youth will make cards, hear
a story about butterflies, exploring the concept of
responsibility, wrap up the GAYT program, continue to
explore Christianity and make cookies for the sledding
party.   Learn more here. 
 
Gospel Service Attendance: Our Neighboring Faiths class will be attending
the SLU Gospel Service on this Sunday, February 11 at 4:00pm.  Please look
for details in your email.
 

Check out the   Weekly Faith Inspirations .

IN RELIGIOUS EDUCATION THIS WEEK 
RE Ambassador: Jenn Whittaker

 Nursery: Eden Terrell, Grace Rousell
Spirit Play: Sarah Bentley-Garfinkel, Arthur Freeheart
Moral Tales: Ashley Nadeen-Clover, Eileen Raymond

MakerSpace: Kiley Frank, Carol Pynchon
Neighboring Faiths: Jeff Frank, Julie VanDuyne

Youth Group: Mark Berninghausen, Carol Zimmerman

February Newsletter
a

Greeters and Social Hour Host Schedule 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Y4-JBbhqIM1USO6FVWO7EygNaVjth-G_YB9J6F-it5JmppqeoyxcxcWSBYlRhvdYLxSdUb5OUuEfl2Ao8aCl8wdUI7lbnVqrW6n89V3Bc2he5sK3wOf1eHuAXWomYyAVcooj6mdo3Dd8CCQJ2JsdLUg3v1QTeFOi8idJZcpH1I-FGJzDmuCZLu4J_D5LFtZXP0eBD9v0mxUU-mFv983dEA==&c=&ch=
mailto:office@uucantonny.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Y4-JBbhqIM1USO6FVWO7EygNaVjth-G_YB9J6F-it5JmppqeoyxcxXKgRswjIEZ8EROuz593aK24SATPo6qVwGSEn33nBZaxcp7WF6JD-9keN-h7xoE75S0fG4C1thO0bNmo5SY3U_67_IFkGfoxI8lrbtRJv9IAL91UuqZFVQ7-Bw03hDQADtdz1zgyOhGna3Z_l7Fl821PIdj1r2u4hM8OImcoWGbO&c=&ch=
mailto:office@uucantonny.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Y4-JBbhqIM1USO6FVWO7EygNaVjth-G_YB9J6F-it5Jmppqeoyxcxaw9fzhlf1e6SOAVNXsUR-XggbXOCTP2QIp-qUUUbBQdpD3TrLZyDe_oQb90CKvmrLkIJ4s4m4qwJQWlQfeBquuaII7PvzA5m-5BT0hsyTEJuKkune9xF_twoQavT2EjtFXRvNTMIFLdYN-RaEYNSat9e2cZ1HUGzMS7RK3civn1&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Y4-JBbhqIM1USO6FVWO7EygNaVjth-G_YB9J6F-it5JmppqeoyxcxS6mkYOVoXQIwr4RaMFS2EYKKPY96PkVVZPBdgpecdNU5u6cCMZQjp10tXftbr8siUO9_m3-Jye3szUA1Vzf0Weg8nqsnAF9arrv54a4l_JmAvhEJbkosL-ZjTusGKqFrTpRq-12JqA1P-7Pw_Xy0dF1RLVWMkGZFg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Y4-JBbhqIM1USO6FVWO7EygNaVjth-G_YB9J6F-it5JmppqeoyxcxXNCE4Kk1QwQwnLodkebVTDmZxu7TlQVJ69uYe03FhnRAzVBAbOVW1nDe4qFaxob_L6bBNoa64ABOs76YoJkqQ3FpzlgbB6aykYxBvkbP-ya4LjXl6hZq11yggLmtS1kgShQRSw07Jrr-00cczs7RFQueSM6TPgBRkjEWcpDZmgI7lFAeJY4K9dl0c1TOiorF2OcVGEEumB3&c=&ch=
mailto:office@uucantonny.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Y4-JBbhqIM1USO6FVWO7EygNaVjth-G_YB9J6F-it5JmppqeoyxcxS6mkYOVoXQIpRZ-oACVkXkH-TNDRhLBt13SaYpoSeGZuHRfu7wS3QxJHkMveuBATLIpo-JCMS1xJxTYgH2uXb-C3pI_73p5gLEwLmleJwmykdH42kaAc22DHSE68isGpsYSxIuDxDBycg5wgmW5WAMCDe06lltahidLq5DC9zVZ&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Y4-JBbhqIM1USO6FVWO7EygNaVjth-G_YB9J6F-it5JmppqeoyxcxS6mkYOVoXQIru83S8Np35cLZxbJfUG2ngd0KLSZ9nhuZUvU1Rt24H9KTGe7KMOSv8Ax6oibopqj540_VIsu-D3gTNfiCIsBGzZa_Ok4HGU4Qn8vLgya0Qn-o__pQQbHHaMVmS1dxqoJ15DKv54ctM9j8vvXjfbanutb6MlPXKd8&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Y4-JBbhqIM1USO6FVWO7EygNaVjth-G_YB9J6F-it5JmppqeoyxcxXNCE4Kk1QwQKT9owG0sxWaGc3DGb0B9DT_YlI6Spao4VncGhksE6Kyf0ToDJfVkvEl_ScxRLUzqY3cWWWPdxIFEebaCkuuiYiZ5PwqY-wzhFqWWYALB_bhkTtRaOiOb3AQaEOn_jqQ52yVwx4qIipbmiFBAQyBqV_QKIJ1EpF0ZSTgECtJnDKtrjikjinDFYwxAyqenOHB38Vb5IfJwS3BS8T0xwxbxSq2-ktd7FdbkvUTuEfEVQ0I=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Y4-JBbhqIM1USO6FVWO7EygNaVjth-G_YB9J6F-it5Jmppqeoyxcxdxu6sTB2grjrGw6rlfvw93Y8MGZCU_8tBoTxQxK2NRqau9365-j8GpTFMnqFeZKEgbgAvyeruHhG-AjIOcTyFqCBnPYubt_z9L03rBy5IyESRuVjfLwskSCzPsgsw0tCctdF4iBXJ1m5DHT2NdxUt3a-riUnoWcnqb23hVh-cvKkeTl54YC6ZFq-7-KXxGmECHNlw7dFWLMYQeQXijvdlNSo3GhU_H-fmSBPKojOm9osdoyUl3ATTe4lVMvP6eoLQCGrGm23hh7&c=&ch=


Did You Know?

All sermons are recorded and
posted on our website. You can look
them up by date, title, or speaker
and listen at home!

Find them here.

COMMUNITY EVENTS 
   

The Church and Community Program needs occasional volunteers in
February, March, and April to help cover their snowbird regulars. If you can
help, please contact Connie Jenkins at 316-386-3534.  

Unitarian Universalist Church of Canton | 315.386.2498 
office@uucantonny.org
www.uucantonny.org

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Y4-JBbhqIM1USO6FVWO7EygNaVjth-G_YB9J6F-it5JmppqeoyxcxamW-ly_i_-OkEA7jabqngDMPmDMTEvx8Is3OPJTGzhmUMS8lkWamj3TI-oFmJBsaB48ncGW67RV7jexuGHbCJpyaVVUojxE0QmDmcAUFNWdJNo7NMrBTEc4uYWSVDhyEE1BSRqesDqRDppmooeFo4IbtXxxH9907Q==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Y4-JBbhqIM1USO6FVWO7EygNaVjth-G_YB9J6F-it5JmppqeoyxcxS6mkYOVoXQIybvjXJSvInBWTAnJU_wB4zA91QZWAzJI6cS0_w_ZGLu4c7hZ4mOf-sIz0rGRbKEQYQnMU4npEsjntO9TRo-kR1hQmy8KAY8B6KvoqzOVgOVhfftVOcpDefwoNzmhE7K9syBixqGdAVTRSCsx6B9tsREAl6RMAOTU7cCP2STyf1jNmzaBIBjwpSz6dVHtppDur2wgL53Qyx24uAyfekhItx7iUID0BJqP30yp0l1HzDSx5K7vsTKXsA==&c=&ch=
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Y4-JBbhqIM1USO6FVWO7EygNaVjth-G_YB9J6F-it5Jmppqeoyxcxc7idTrEQwMMdAvWQFCiDclr_e-CgrZihmxbZicFpX9iR06rE_UvWW8O_iQ37kVaAJGWvDukPL9O-M4Z1kDFnlrOcaJTb6cDFRo7BZ4Xdv5WekqnoHdPgrk=&c=&ch=

